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th

 September 2020 

  

The Good Shepherd Catholic 

Primary School 

Dear Parents & Carers… 

www.TheGoodShepherdCatholicPrimarySchool.org.uk 

 

           @TheGoodShepherdNorthampton     @TGSNorthmpton 

Have you updated your contact 

details with us? 

It is so important that we have the correct contact details for you 

on school system. If you have changed your details, please e-mail 

admin@thegoodshepherd.northants.sch.uk. We recently sent 

the change of details form to all parents via ParentMail. 

 

Our whole school attendance this week is: 

 

 

 

 

Our attendance target is 97%.                               
How did your class do this week? 

Class RN:  93.4% 
 

Class R/1A:  89.5% 

Class 1L:  93.6% 
 

Class 2C:  91% Class 2P:  88.3% 
 

Class: 3C:  92.2% Class 3/4D:  91.5% 
 

Class 4P:  97.3% 
 

Class 5C:  95% Class 5A:  95.3% 
 

Class 6P:   96.5% Class 6M:  94.6% 

 

This week we have had: 

➢ 1 student with unauthorised absences. 

 

Please remember, if your child is absent from school 

you must contact the school each day of their absence. 

A message from Bishop David… 

 

 

 

 

 

Bishop David has recorded his message of greeting to all 
our schools, young people and staff for the new 

academic year. Click on the image above to watch the 
video. 

Welcome to our new 

families! The children have 

settled into school life so 

well. We look forward to 

them staying until 13.00 

next week! 

This week in Year 1 we have been reading the book 
Rumble in the Jungle. 

We added actions to the beginning of the book and 
performed to each other. 

 

93.95% 

http://www.thegoodshepherdcatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/thegoodshepherdnorthampton/
https://twitter.com/TGSNorthampton
https://www.facebook.com/thegoodshepherdnorthampton/
mailto:admin@thegoodshepherd.northants.sch.uk
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Ow5UrOvxfhM&feature=youtu.be


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Reading Newsletter 

This year, we will be producing a Reading 
Newsletter each term, keeping you up to date 
with all things reading related! 

It’s a chance to find out about new, high quality 
fiction, non-fiction and poetry as well as a 
chance to get tips and up to date information 
about helping your child with their reading 
journey. 

As always, your support is hugely appreciated, 

Mrs Kelly (KS2 Reading Lead and Year 3/4 
teacher) 

Click HERE to view the first newsletter! 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

1st September – Noah 
 

2nd September – Micah 
 

4th September – Darcy G 
 

9th September – Gracie, Octavian and Travis 

Today – Xander and Mrs Maddison 
Tomorrow – Mrs Jones 

 

 

 

 

After School Multi Sports Clubs 

If you have successfully booked an after school club place 
for your child you will have received a Parent Mail 

confirmation letter. 
 

On the day, please collect your child from their 
classroom at 4.15 prompt. Thank you. 

 

Year 2 have been investigating ‘Does the weight of the 

projectile effect the damage done?’ 

 

 

 

 

 

They spent the afternoon building castle walls and used 

different projectiles to knock them down! Ogonna said it 

was the best day in school EVER! 

 

How are your ‘lockdown sunflowers’ growing? 

 

 

Just before we went into 

lockdown in March, children and 

staff received a sunflower seed. 

These are Mrs Robinson’s 

sunflowers, the tallest is 296cm 

tall!  How tall is yours?                 

Send a photo into school for us 

to share. 

 

Over the summer holidays, 

Poppy K in Year 1 decided to 

help us refresh our library! 

Poppy set herself the 

challenge of reading a book 

a day, and asked family and 

friends to sponsor her! 

Poppy has managed to raise 

a fantastic £250! 

Thank you Poppy, you are a 

star! 

 

http://www.thegoodshepherdcatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/page/?title=Reading+Newsletter&pid=115&action=saved

